
 

 

 

WVFCU 2020 Annual Meeting 

Postponed 
 

The West Virginia Federal Credit Union 2020 

Annual Meeting Scheduled for Monday,  

April 13, 2020 at 6:00pm has been POSTPONED 

due to the State of Emergency declared by 

Governor of West Virginia regarding the  

COVID-19 Pandemic.   

 

The 2020 Annual Meeting will be rescheduled 

once the State of Emergency has been lifted.   

Please watch for a notification of 2020 Annual 

Meeting reschedule date and time in our 

upcoming Newsletters and Statement 

messages.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and 

appreciate your business.  


